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Resignation – Development Appeals Board 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 
That the City Clerk be directed to advertise for the vacancy on the Development 
Appeals Board. 

 
History 
The Governance and Priorities Committee, at its meeting held on April 20, 2020, 
received a resignation from a member of the above Board. 


